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happy socks &#x1f600;

	Thanks to Käthe WE got these beautiful socks for our children in Hill and KTM! With Nima AS our "carrier" they have already

reached Nepal and after "godchild Maya" and her brothers have chosen their favoriten ones the rest will travel with us into the

mountains soon! Thanks heaps Käthe!!!! I will get pictures of their final destinations. Happy feet!
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